
 

CONTACT 
 

10 St Gregory’s Drive 

Cambridge, ON 

N1S 3Z1 

Phone: 519-623-3111  

Fax:      519-622-5854  
 

stgreg@rogers.com 
pastor@saintgregoryparish.com 

www.saintgregoryparish.com 

www.hamiltondiocese.com 

A Catholic Community of Faith in Cambridge since 1967 

St. Gregory the Great Parish 

PARISH OFFICE HOURS 
 

Monday:   Closed 

Tuesday — Friday: 8:30am—2:00pm 
 

SACRAMENTS 

Baptism:  Please call to arrange the appropriate  

preparation at least two months in advance. 
 

Reconciliation:  

Saturdays  10:00 am  — 10:30 am 

Tuesdays 6:00 pm — 6:30 pm and by appointment. 
 

First Holy Communion  & Confirmation: 

Please contact the Parish Office 519-623-3111 
 

Marriage: Please contact the office at least one year in 

advance of expected date.  
 

Holy Orders :  

Contact Fr. Malcolm Katzenberger at the Parish Office or 

contact Fr.  Mike King at the Diocese at 905-528-7988 
 

Anointing of the Sick: 

Please contact the Parish Office 519-623-3111 
 

When entering a hospital please register as a member of 

St. Gregory’s Parish. When confined at home, please con-

tact our parish office. 

PASTOR 

Fr. Malcolm Katzenberger   
 

PASTORAL AND SUPPORT TEAM 

Deacon John Fioretti 

Mrs. Maria Ditner, Office Administrator  

Mr. David Cinti, Maintenance 
 

MASS SCHEDULE 

Lord’s Day 

Saturday @ 5:00 pm 

Sundays @ 10:00 am 

Weekdays 

Tuesday @ 7:00 pm 

Wednesday Thursday &  Friday @ 8:15 am 
 

DEVOTIONS 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

Tuesday—6:00pm—6:45 pm 
 

Rosary             Divine Mercy Chaplet 

Sunday @ 9:30 am                  Tuesday @ 6:00 pm 

Tuesday @ 6:30 pm  
 

 

ALL SUBMISSIONS for the bulletin            
must be received by TUESDAY    
MORNING   



 

  Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time   

Sunday Offering 
 

   February 3, 2019  

Weekly collection ……………..….$2,590.65 

Seminary Education ………………$543.00 

Thank you for your generosity!   

 

 
 
 

 

Tuesday, February 12 

7:00 pm  

 

Wednesday,  February 13 

8:15 am  Int. of the Vitorino Family   

 

Thursday,  February 14 

8:15 am + Mercedes M. De Espinoza  
  

Friday,   February 15 

8:15 am  
 

Saturday,  February 16 

5:00  pm + Jose de Moura 

  + Edward and Elizabeth Nugent 

  Int. of Lucia Duran  
 

Sunday,  February 17 

10:00 am Int. of all Parishioners  

 

Pray for our Priests and Religious 

Monday    Rev. Mark Morley 

Tuesday       Rev. Jason Kuntz 

Wednesday       Salesians of Don Bosco (S.D.B.) 

Thursday  Rev. Martin Mikulski, S.A.C. 

Friday  Rev. Bill Trusz 

Saturday Rev. David Reitzel  

Pilgrim Virgin Statue 

Legion of Mary, Our Lady Untier of Knots  
at St. Gregory the Great Parish. 

You can make arrangements for a Legion of Mary Pilgrim 
Statue to visit your home, which is usually a one to two 
week visit.  Sign up sheets are at the front entrance of the 
church near the Pilgrim Virgin statue. Legion Members will 
bring the statue to your home and pray the welcoming    
Rosary with you, your family, and friends.  Devotion books 
are provided.  Closing prayers are said when the statue 
moves from your home to a new location.  Please contact 
Betty at 519-740-7643 for more info.   

IN THE PARISH CENTRE  
 

Monday, February 11 

Legion of  Mary—6:30 pm 
 

Tuesday,  February 12 
Bible Study—9:00 am 

Choir Practice — 7:30 pm  
 

Thursday, February 14 
ACA meetings—7:00 pm 

Development and Peace  and Pope Francis invite us 
to reach out and  encounter migrants and refugees, to make 
a commitment to really go toward others, to stop, listen and 
really see them. To learn how to foster a culture of        
encounter in your parish or school join us for a SHARE 
LENT WORKSHOP at one of these parishes: 
Tues. Feb. 12, St Michael Parish, 80 University Ave 
West, Waterloo 7:30-9:30 p.m. 
Wed. Feb. 13, Holy Rosary Parish, in the classroom, 175 
Emma St, Guelph, 7-9 p.m.  

“NURSE ON BOARD” INFORMATION SESSION 

Sunday, February 10th, 3:00 p.m., at Blessed  
Sacrament Parish, 300 Laurentian Drive, Kitchener 
―Nurse on Board‖ is a new option in Canada, with 
Kitchener being one of the first cities to have this 
comprehensive service.  Come to hear guest speaker 
Susan Hagar, RN, the founder of Nurse on Board.     
She will be speaking on a variety of interesting and 
relevant topics ranging from general information on 
health care navigation and advocacy to the medication 
de-prescribing movement that is currently underfoot.   
She will explain the myths and the realities of long 
term care and share information on complementary   
treatments and things you don't hear from most  
doctors.  The whole point of Nurse on Board is to 
help you stay in your home for as long as you want – 
which is, after all, the very best place to grow old.  To 
reserve your seat, please call the church office at (519) 

742-5061 or call Mary at (519) 744-6855. 

Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time -  
Do not be afraid. If the Lord is calling you to the ordained or 

consecrated life, do not be afraid. Jesus calls and will give you 

the grace to respond wholeheartedly. If you think God is     

calling you to be a priest, contact Fr. Michael King, Vocation 

Director, Diocese of Hamilton 905-528-7988 

loving childcare volunteers needed  
Have some free time Monday mornings and are looking 
for a great way to give back?  Our CPRC Mom’s Group 
is in need of nursery & preschool volunteers starting in 
March.  Call Joy at the Cambridge Pregnancy Resource/

Dawn Centre.  For more info. Call 519-620-0204 



Please patronize our advertisers! 
The advertisers on our back page help make this Bulletin possible and we ask our parishioners to support them with your 

patronage whenever possible.  If you are a business owner or other professional, and would like to support our parish by 

advertising in our weekly Bulletin, please call the Parish Office at 519-623-3111. 

 

 
 
 
 

This month we are collecting: 

Canned meat & Fish  
              

Thank you for your support! 

February 10,  2019 

Visit us online    www.saintgregoryparish.com 

Camp Keaton for Children who are Grieving  
Grief is a strong emotion for  children to deal with, especially 
because they are often not capable of expressing their feelings to 
those around them. The Bob Kemp Hospice in  Hamilton offers 
a weekend experience at a camp designed for children              
(age 7 – 17) experiencing grief.   
Friday, June 7th to Sunday, June 9th 
For more information, please contact: 
Karen Nowicki, 277 Stone Church Rd. East, Hamilton 
905-387-2448 ext. 2208 
knowicki@kemphospice.org 

TAX RECEIPTS NOW AVAILABLE 

2018 Tax Receipts are now available and 
can be picked up in the Atrium (off parish 
hall).                                                            
Thank you once again for your generosity 
during the year.                                                                                 
   Fr. Malcolm  

Pray the Rosary everyday 
In honor of  Our Lady of  the Rosary 

In order to obtain peace in the world… 
Our Lady of  Fatima 

E-Books – The Bishop Farrell Library & Archives of-

fers a wide selection of eBooks on topics related to the 
Catholic faith including scripture and bible study, family 
and relationships, ministry, social justice, and church his-
tory. These can be accessed via the Diocese of Hamilton 
website at https://hamiltondiocesebfl.overdrive.com/. The 
eBook collection provides 24/7 access to our Library re-
sources and can be used by anyone regardless of location. 

More info. https://bflhamiltondiocese.wordpress.com 
or call the Library at 905-528-7988 ext. 2270. All are 

welcome to benefit from our resources! 

“AFTER THE STORM” -  Building the Pope 
Francis Village: A Reel Justice Event 
In 2013, the survivors of super typhoon Haiyan, in Tacloban, 
the Philippines, saw their community destroyed. Many of you 
gave generously to our special emergency collection. Now it's 
time to share the good news! Learn how your money has cre-
ated a village that has become a model for disaster relief. 
Please join us Friday Feb. 22 at St Raphael's Parish Hall, 4072 

New St., Burlington. Doors open at 5 pm, potluck meal at 5:30, 
film at 7 pm. Our special guest, Jess Augustin, our Philippines 
Program Officer, will be on hand to answer your questions. A 
special invitation is extended to all Filipino members of our 

community.   See:  https://hamiltondiocese.com/chancellor/

library/reeljustice 

St. Ambrose Parish, Cambridge, is considering hiring a part-time 
youth minister.  Requirements would include an undergraduate 
degree in religious studies/theology and 3-5 years of experience 
with youth.  Please contact Father Irek at the parish office 
519.621.2013  or email stambrose@golden.net  

Warmth and Comfort Project                   
The warmth and comfort project we ran from        
October to December generated 150 pairs of socks,  
19 jars of peanut butter and 27 boxes of crackers. 
Thank you to everyone for your generous donations. 
All items were donated to The Bridges shelter. 

LIFT JESUS HIGHER RALLY  
Be inspired, encouraged and healed at the largest    
single day Catholic event in Canada, the 27th annual 
Lift Jesus Higher Rally!  The theme for this year is   
―Hope In The Midst of Suffering‖.  
Saturday, March 2, 2019 from 9:00am—5:30pm at the 
Metro Toronto Convention Centre, North Building 
255 Front Street West, Toronto.   
Tickets: $25.00 adults; $15.00 youth (13 –18)  
For more info www.lift-jesus-higher-rally.ca or        
647-243-9441.  A bus may be available contact 
Tina 519-222-6283 leaving from St. Ambrose.  

https://hamiltondiocese.com/chancellor/library/reeljustice
https://hamiltondiocese.com/chancellor/library/reeljustice


Reel Justice – A Justice Film Festival 
 

The Church teaches that social justice is an integral part of evangelization, a constitutive dimension of preaching the    Gospel, and 

   

Elementary 
 

  Saint Gregory     Saint Augustine   

  Jacquie Wettlaufer,     Angie Carroll-Boeyenga  

  Principal     Principal 

  519-621-6770     519.740.3530 
 

Secondary 
 

Monsignor Doyle    

Lou Bellini, 

Principal,  

519.622.1290 

Our Parish Schools 

Remembering  

    VB 
     TAX SERVICES 

 

  416.302.0410       Personal & 

226.483.6023        CorporateTaxes  

Filomena M. Andrade, L.L.B. 
Barrister & Solicitor 

Real Estate & Mortgages 
Wills & Estates 

1558 King Street East            Wheelchair Accessible  Phone: 519-650-2994 

Barristers and Solicitors 
 

420 Sheldon Drive, Unit #204 
Cambridge, ON     N1T 2H9 

 

Phone: 519-620-1162  Fax: 51-620-1103 

www.woynarski.ca  


